
My name is Glenda Brooking. I love in Scio, Or.  I am a healthcare worker and a mini farmer.  I oppose this bill in the current state 
that it is written as it does not include all mega farms.  The chicken farms need to be included in this bill.  They need strong rules to 
keep from polluting our air, water supply and rivers. 
Our town is currently being targeted by the mega chicken farm ran by the California Company Foster Farms.  I am to be the direct 
next door neighbor to the proposed site for this chicken farm.  All of the traffic being live chickens or chicken waste will be going 
directly in front of my home. 
Please amend the current bill to include strict rules and guidelines for mega chicken farms as well.  My own little piece of heaven on 
earth is about to be ruined with no consideration for myself nor my property value. 

Thank you,
Glenda Brooking. 


